
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

414 N. Oak St. PO Box 279  
Inwood, Iowa 51240 

  

 www.frcinwood.org  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 

Sunday School                     10:45 a.m.  

 



 

 
 

FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 
SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 

Sunday, September 29, 2019 9:30 AM 

 
WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE     

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                                   Pastor Rob Horstman 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP       

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS 

*PRAISE SONGS   “Victory in Jesus!”      #352 
   “At the Cross!”     Power Point 

COMMUNION PREPARATORY   

 RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE 
~Children age 4 – 2nd grade are dismissed for Children & Worship 

MESSAGE          “Power in the Blood” 
                                               Scripture:  Leviticus 17:1 – 16  

SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS   ~ Second Offering for Impact Rocky Mountain High 
   ~Kingdom Boundaries Ministries Information – Jeff Haverhals 

MORNING PRAYER with THE LORD’S PRAYER 

*BENEDICTION                                                        

*SONG OF PARTING  “Let the Beauty of Jesus Be Seen in Me”             #526 

*POSTLUDE      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 
 
 
 
 

9:30 am Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 

Greeters: Al & Barb Hassebroek    Organist:  Irene Ter Wee 

Healthy snacks provided by Lisa Van Regenmorter Video Recording: Dylan Teunissen 

Nursery Caregivers:  Kelcie Hofer, Barb Hassebroek, Samantha Feikema 

Children & Worship Leader: Shardell       Banner Bearers: Trenton Rozeboom & Ceagan Denekas  

Children & Worship Greeters: Danielle K, Gwen B, Shannon F, Rachel T, Breanna F, Courtney H 

Offering:  General Fund, Special Offering for Impact Rocky Mountain High Trip 

 

NEXT SUNDAY ~ October 6 

9:30 am Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 

Greeters: Jared & Taylor Heynen   Organist:  Courtnie Fleshman 

Fellowship Cookies provided by Gwen Denekas & Amy Koedam 

Healthy snacks provided by Sandy Van Tol Video Recording: Collin Teunissen 

Nursery Caregivers: Dawn Van Beek, Lisa Lenz, Jenessa Van Veldhuizen  

Children & Worship Leader: Jody Banner Bearers: Gracelyn Jansma & Haddie Driesen 

Children & Worship Greeters: Ann R, Brady VB, Angie B, Emmitt F, Emily VR 

Offering:  General Fund, Benevolent Fund, Children’s Coin Offering 

 

CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 

The Calling Team for this month is Phil Brouwer & Lance Van Roekel. 

A special 5th Sunday Offering will be received this morning for Impact Youth to be used for the upcoming 

Rocky Mountain High trip. 

Next week Sunday, October 6, we will have a collection for the aid to the needy/benevolent fund.  This 

fund is used to help people in our church family and in the community who need some financial assistance.  This 

is our regular collection Sunday but we are asking you to take special note of this offering as we have a greater 

need at this time and we need extra funds to cover some of these needs.  Please pray for God to lead you in what 

to give for this offering. 

 “The Tabernacle Experience” is coming to the Tabernacle Baptist Church in George, IA.  Since this fits in 

so well with our study on Leviticus, we have set up a time to go as a church.  On Sunday, October 6 we will 

meet at church at 4:00 and plan to arrive by 4:30 to tour the Tabernacle.  You are also welcome to meet us in 

George at 4:30 as well.  The tour is approximately one hour and they ask for a donation of $6 per person or $20 

for a family.  I have set out a sign-up sheet to get an approximate number so they can plan accordingly.  Please 

come and join us as this is a once-in-a-life-time experience.  If you have any questions, please visit with Pastor 

Rob. 

Our Sunday School Children will provide special music next Sunday, October 6. 

A Memorial fund has been set up for Chad Rozeboom and his family at First Bank & Trust in Canton, 

SD.  Memorial gifts can be dropped off or mailed to First Bank & Trust Attn. Barb Rozeboom Memorial Fund 

PO Box 328 Canton, SD 57013 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sermon and Worship Service videos/audio can be found on the  

First Reformed Church Website - www.frcinwood.org 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOYS & CONCERNS 
 

• This morning Jeff Haverhals and some of his men under care of Kingdom Boundaries Ministry of Sioux Falls 

will be joining us for the service and the Sunday school hour after church in the sanctuary to discuss the prison 

aftercare ministry that is happening in Sioux Falls.  Everyone is invited - adults and Sunday school classes 

that would like to stay and hear about Kingdom Boundaries Ministry. 

 

• Jake Dieters needed a blood transfusion this week. He is home and doing well.  Keep him in your prayers. 

 

• Melissa Moser is feeling better from her treatment.  They will now wait for three months to do follow-up tests 

to see if the treatment was effective.  Pray for good results and for patience for the Moser family as they wait. 

 

• Continue to pray for Chad Rozeboom and his family as they adjust to life without Barb. 

 

• Jean Berg had shoulder replacement surgery this past Thursday.  Keep her in your prayers. 

 

• Keep Trish Lombard in your prayers as she has started an aggressive chemo for her pancreatic cancer. 

 

• Sandy Van Tol’s mother, Emma Gilman, has been placed on hospice care.  Keep the Van Tol and Gilman 

families in your prayers. 

 

• Merle Tilstra is dealing with some fluid on his lung.  He had tests done this past Friday.  They have been 

holding off on his chemo treatments until he feels better. 

 

• Justin Brower continues to deal with headaches and dizziness.  Pray for answers as medically they can’t find 

anything wrong. He is still unable to work or drive.  Keep his family in your prayers. 

 

• Rich Bos will be returning to the Mayo clinic for additional tests on his heart. 
 

 

“Did you know there are over 163 million orphans in 

the world? On October 6, you and your family will 

have a unique chance to make an impact. His Little 
Feet International Children’s Choir will be performing 

at Central Reformed Church in Sioux Center, Iowa at 

6:30 p.m. The event is free and open to the public. 
Come hear orphan children from India and Ethiopia, 

as they share God’s heart for children in need, and 

learn about tangible ways for you to respond. 

 

 

 

First Reformed Church, 420 Central Ave. NW, Orange City, will 
host Tracy DeGraaf's one-woman show "Life Happens, Laugh 
Anyway" on Monday, October 7th, 7 PM (doors open at 6:30 
PM).   

Women of all ages are invited.  The cost is $16 in 
advance at https://www.eventbrite.com/e/life-happens-laugh-
anyway-tickets-70573578473 or $20 at the door (space 
permitting).  DeGraaf, a comedian, author and speaker, will take 
the audience through the seasons of a woman's life...from 
getting married and having kids to gaining weight and growing 
a beard, and testifying to the fact that through it all...you meet 
Jesus!  Light refreshments will be served and merchandise will 
be available for purchase. 

 

American Reformed Church, Woodstock, MN, is hosting “Concert for Christ” on Sunday, October 6 from 2 – 5 

p.m.  Singers will be Master’s Voice, Cornerstone Quartet and Rolling Plains Mennonite Youth, as well as 

testimonies by New Life clients.  Barbeques and ice cream sundaes will be served.  Free will donation taken will 

be used to purchase bibles for clients at New Life treatment Center. 

 

Please join Inspiration Hills at their Annual Fall 

Auction on Friday, October 25th with doors opening at 

6pm for a first look at items.  Soup, sandwiches & 
dessert will be available for a free-will offering.  Live 

auction begins at 7pm with Mark Zomer!  This was an 

enjoyable event last year, please join us! 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/life-happens-laugh-anyway-tickets-70573578473
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/life-happens-laugh-anyway-tickets-70573578473


 

 

Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 
Monday is Pastor Rob’s day off 

 
 

            Elders      Deacons 

Phil Brouwer, ‘22    Jake Erpenbach, ‘22 

           *Jesse Moser, ’20, VP    Terry Teunissen, ‘22 

James Van Ginkel, ’21    Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

   Chad Van Regenmorter, ’20   Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

                      *Mark Van Tol, ’22, Clerk            *Lance Van Roekel, ’20, Head Deacon 
      

* Executive Committee Members 
The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the third Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Chris Lapka      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 
 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita VanVeldhuizen ~ anita.vanv@yahoo.com 

Secretary/Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol ~ (712)753-2367 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader/Accompanist: Courtnie Fleshman 

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family Roger and Karen Van Otterloo and family 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 

 
 
 
 
 
Please call (712)753-4818 or email frcinwood@gmail.com to submit items for the bulletin by Thursday morning.  
Bonnie is in the church office Thursday and Friday 8 am – noon.   

mailto:pastorrob@alliancecom.net
mailto:frcinwood@gmail.com

